
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Public Notice 
 

Planning and Environment Act 1987 
FRANKSTON PLANNING SCHEME 
Notice of Approval of Amendment 

Amendment C138fran 
 

The Minister for Planning has approved Amendment C138fran to the Frankston Planning 
Scheme. 
 
The Amendment came into operation on the date the notice was published in the Victoria 
Government Gazette (26 May 2022). 
 
The Amendment introduces a new Environmentally Sustainable Development Local Planning 
Provision into the Frankston Planning Scheme. 
 
A copy of the Amendment can be inspected, free of charge, at the Department of Environment, 
Land, Water and Planning website at www.planning.vic.gov.au/public-inspection or by 
contacting 1800 789 386 to arrange a time to view the Amendment documentation. A copy of 
the Amendment can also be inspected, free of charge, at the Frankston City Council website, 
www.frankston.vic.gov.au and/or by contacting 1300 322 322 to arrange a time to view the 
Amendment documentation during office hours at the offices of the Frankston City Council, 30 
Davey Street, Frankston. 
 
Phil Cantillon 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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